



Talking Catholic is at St. Charles Borromeo Seminary. $14h \cdot 3$

A few of your favorite hosts were pleased to be able to attend the 9th annual John Cardinal Foley lecture at Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary in Philadelphia, featuring Bishop Paul Tighe, Secretary of the Pontifical Council for Culture and Former Secretary of the Pontifical Council for Social Communications.

Bishop Tighe's talk was titled "An Ecclesial Perspective on the Digital Culture."

The John Cardinal Foley Chair of Homiletics & Social Communications public lecture series brings speakers of national and international prominence to the Seminary to address current topics in the realm of the Church and Social Communications.

Our ever-industrious Catholic Star Herald managing editor Jen Mauro was even able to get a few minutes of one-on-one time with Bishop Tighe to talk about the role of Catholic journalists. You can expect to read more about Bishop's talk in an upcoming edition of the newspaper.



St. Charles Borromeo Seminary

Thank you to everyone who joined Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary in person, or virtually, for the 9th annual John Cardinal Foley Lecture on the Church & Social Communications last evening!





